

NEW SWANNINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane, Whitwick, Leicester LE67 5DQ

Email: office@new-swann.leics.sch.uk Tel/Fax: 01530 832656

www.newswanningtonprimary.org.uk Headteacher: Mrs Judy Ramsell

20 June 2022

Dear parents/carers

ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/2023

As we are quickly approaching the end of this Academic Year, I thought it would be timely to clarify the teaching staff who will be in each Year Group next year, particularly as we will be enjoying our 'shuffle up' days next Wednesday and Thursday (where all the children move up into their new year groups for a couple of days). Please see below for further information:

Year EYFS - Mrs Mitchell

Year 1 - Mrs Ferwerda* and Mrs Palumbo

Year 2 - Mrs Hall Year 3 - Mr Skinner

Year 4 - Mrs Ferwerda and Mrs Jaques

Year 5 - Mrs Harris Year 6 - Mrs Jenner

At the end of this year, we will, unfortunately, be saying farewell to Mrs Carr and Mrs Webber-Jones, who have both decided to take their careers in different directions away from teaching, and Miss Fern who is progressing her career in a new school. We would like to say a huge thank you for their contribution to our school during the time they have spent here and we wish them well for future.

In their place, we look forward to welcoming Mrs Hall to New Swannington and wish Mrs Ferwerda every success in her new role as Teacher.

Kind regards,

Judy Ramsell Headteacher

J. A. Ramsell

^{*}Mrs Matheson will continue her Maternity Leave and Mrs Ferwerda will temporarily cover this role.